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34 4 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

.....
DOCKET NO. 50-20:

Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.

ATTN: Mr. James A. Clark, Manager
Quality Assurance & Licensing

6000 Executive Blvd., Suite 600
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Gentlemen:

We received your February 21, 1979 letter, which transmitted your
security training and qualification plan for the West Valley, New York,
facility, in accordance with Appendix B of 10 CFR 73.

Please note that upon completion of the review of the plan, a fee
will be assessed in accordance with facility Category F (Special
project and reviews) and Footnote 4 of 5170.21 of the enclosed Part 170.
Footnote 4 provides that the fee or charge will be determined by the
Commission based on the amount of manpower and support services required
to conduct the review.

We have sent your contingency plan to the Licensino staff for processing,
and upcn completion of their review, the Commission will notify you of
the fee due. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
let us know.

Sincerely,

^
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Doug)asWeiss
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170
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